s frafREnre
Aniversity of Delbi

REGISTRAR

No. DAAP/NEP/05/2022/461/R\3}3
06th June, 2022

The Heads of Departments,
University of Delhi
Delhi / New Delhi.

Sub: Regarding options for Open Elective Courses in PG
Programmes

Dear Sir/Madam

It has been noted that the credits for Open Elective Courses
offered by the Departments for the Post Graduate students are not
uniform. This non-uniformity has let to avoidable inconveniences while
preparing results and awarding degrees to students.

In view of the above, it is hereby requested that all the Heads of
the Departments notify prominently on their websites and notice boards
for the benefit of the PG students that they choose Open Elective
Courses offered by other departments having same credits as prescribed
by the parent department to be earned from Open Elective Courses for
the purpose of award of Masters Degree in the relevant programme.

With regards,
Yours sincerely,
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